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Hong Kong, 10 May 2024 
 

 
Result of the Extraordinary General Meeting  

in respect of the proposed updates to the investment policy of  
FTGF Brandywine Global Fixed Income Fund (the “Fund”) 

 
Dear Shareholder, 
 
We are writing to you in your capacity as a shareholder of the Fund. Further to the Notice of 
the Extraordinary General Meeting Circular dated 12 April 2024, we can confirm that the 
proposed updates to the Fund’s investment policy were approved by the shareholders at the 
Extraordinary General Meeting on 8 May 2024. The proposed updates will take effect on 31 
May 2024. 
 
Need more information? 
 
Should you have any questions relating to these matters, please contact your Franklin 
Templeton Representative. Alternatively, you may speak to your financial advisor, your 
distributor or the Hong Kong Representative of the Company at 62/F, Two International 
Finance Centre, 8 Finance Street, Central, Hong Kong (Investor hotline: +852 2805 0111) as 
appropriate. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Franklin Templeton Investments (Asia) Limited  
富蘭克林鄧普頓投資(亞洲)有限公司 
As Hong Kong Representative of the Company 
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